
 

 

20th September 2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Technocamps Workshop 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you about an exciting opportunity we are offering our 

year 10 students who have opted for Digital Technology. We are excited about the benefits 

for your children.  

 

Technocamps is a digital programme with the aim of supporting digital upskilling. Techocamps 

work with students in order to increase their engagement with STEM subjects but in addition, 

provide training on new technology, both hardware and software. More details can be found 

here: 

https://www.technocamps.com/en/about-technocamps/ 

 

The aim of this workshop is to provide a beneficial learning opportunity to students to enable 

them to feel confident with the software they need to use in order to complete their Digital 

Technology work. The software the students are required to use is new to them, therefore 

they will find the course extremely helpful. The course will allow them to understand the 

tools/techniques needed to complete their work. 

 

In order for your child to fully benefit from Techocamps, some pupil information will be 

shared. Please be assured pupil information is shared only with a clearly defined reason and 

with an appropriate legal basis under data protection law. Please see the school’s Privacy 

Notice for further information on how the school processes personal information about 

pupils. 

 

Thank you very much for reading this letter. 

Very best wishes 

 

 

Mrs T Morgan 

Leader of Learning: ICT and Digital Design 

https://www.technocamps.com/en/about-technocamps/

